
 

Request for Expression of Interest 

School Canteen Licence 

Lyndale Secondary College 

 

Submissions are invited in accordance with the expression of interest documents for the school 
canteen licence Term 1, 2025 for three years with an option of renewing for another term of the 

contract. 

2025 school enrolments will be approximately 850. 

For general inquiries and requests for the complete package of documents, please 
contact, 

Mr Gary McCall 

Operations Manager 

03 9795 2366 

Email:   gary.mccall@education.vic.gov.au 

Closing 5:00 pm Saturday 3rd August 2024 
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